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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

PE 
Reading Books are 

changed 

PE  Forest school 
Homework books 

due in.  
Homework will be 

handed out. 

 

Please ensure your child completes their reading book each day at home. They have two independent books they 
should be able to read on their own and a reading book that they will need support with (this is the book they are 
currently reading in class). Please write a comment in their reading records to let us know how they are doing at 
home. Your child must bring their reading packs to school every day. Please ensure all uniform and PE kits are 
labelled.  

Maths English Science 

This half term we will be focusing on 
addition and subtraction using our 
scheme Power Maths. 

In English we will be looking at the 
text ‘Peter and the Wolf’. Our 
writing focus will be character and 
sentence structure.   
 
We will then move on to persuasion.  
 
 

In Science, we will be looking at 
Animals, including humans. The 
children will be able to identify and 
name a variety of common animals 
including fish, amphibians, reptiles, 
birds and mammals 
 

RE Computing History 

This half term we will continue 
looking at the signs and symbols 
used in baptism. We will then move 
onto the topic: Advent/Christmas.  

In Computing this half-term, we will 
learn about Scratch Jr. The children 
will be exploring block coding using 
either MakeCode to plan and build a 
program or Scratch Jr to follow and 
create an algorithm. 

We don’t have a history topic this 
half term however, we will still 
continue learning about key events 
that happen in our school calendar.    

Geography Music Forest school 

In Geography, we will be looking at 
the human and physical features of 
our local area.  

In Music we will be focussing on the 
Christmas Nativity.  
 

Please ensure your child brings in 
their forest school clothes for 
Thursdays.   

Other Information  PE Art and DT 

In Cedar class, we have a display 
board called ‘Special Memories’ and 
the children are welcome to bring in 
any photos that are special to them 
or that holds a special memory.  
 

This half term in PE the children will 
develop and apply their jumping and 
landing and seated balance through 
focused skill development sessions, 
thematic stories and games.  
 
We will then move onto 
fundamental movement skills.  
 
 

In Art, we will be exploring mark 
making and line; working and 
experimenting with different 
materials through observational and 
collaborative pieces. 


